[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Friends,
Hope you are enjoying the year-end vacation and holidays. We wish that the coming years will be less scary and more joyful. 
Here we are to share a good news – we are pleased to be launching a new Research Topic: Glanders and Melioidosis: One Health Model, together with me (Chiranjay Mukhopadhyay from Kasturba Medical College, Manipal Academy of Higher Education, Manipal, India) and Apichai Tuanyok from University of Florida, Gainesville, United States.
We’re featuring articles from top researchers in your field of research on Melioidosis. Based on your research and the work that you are doing, would you be interested in submitting your next article on Melioidosis to this cutting edge collection? Visit the homepage for this Research Topic for a full description of the project: https://www.frontiersin.org/research-topics/27429.
The submission deadline for this Research Topic is 30 April 2022.
I look forward to working together on this exciting project.
Wish you and your family Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year,
Kind regards,
Chiranjay Mukhopadhyay
Topic Editor,
Veterinary Infectious Diseases Section, Frontiers in Veterinary Science
On behalf of the Topic Editors

